Martha Rittenhouse
89 Governor Berkeley Rd
Williamsburg, 23185

Mr. Joseph Salama
S-Works Construction Corp.
310 Barlow Rd
Williamsburg, VA 23188

Dear Joe,

[ know I am late in writing this letter, but I have been so busy. Fall, and through the holiday season, is
my busiest time. Now that the new year is here, I am trying to catch up with my letter writing. (As
soon as [ finish writing to you, I m going to do my Christmas letter that I only send to a few people 1
never see, )

Anyway, | think it is good that 1 waited to write, because I have now lived in the house almost six

months. so it gives me an opportunity to see how I like it. The verdict is that  LOVE IT!!!! It has
been a dream to work and live in. The moving of the laundry and the redesign of the kitchen have
made life so much easier. Everybody really envies me my shower. It has just been great.

Of course. all this would not be possible without the people that you got to do the job for me. First,
there was Paul White, who did a wonderful job in redesigning the inside of the house to make it more
livable. They don't come any better than Jerry Keefer, who kept the job going without any breaks with
people leaving and me wondering then they would come back. People were here working everyday to
get the house completed. The electrician, Rich Baird and his crew, were fantastic, so I now have a new
clectrician. | have already had him back to do a few extra things for me. Last, but certainly not least,
is Carl and his plumbers. They, too, were a joy to work with.

All in all. it couldn't have been pleasanter, especially since I was living in the house while all this work
was going on, which didn't make it easier for your people. We all coped wonderfully, though, and the
job got done. Thank you so much.

One last thing, you said you would provide me with a list of all the people who worked on the house,
along with contact information for the future. 1 have not gotten that list yet, and 1 would really like to
have it in case I need to contact someone someday.

Thanks again, for a wonderful job.

Sincerely





